MHRT/C Certification Program Update



It's hard to believe we are nearing the end of 2019. It's been a year of exciting changes here with full implementation of the redesigned MHRT/Community certification program. **Thank you** for your ongoing support.

Following is our version of a celebratory countdown:

- 1,510 Full certificates have been updated with an expiration date
- 515 new certificates (Full and Provisional) were issued this year
- 21 certificate holders have met the continuing education requirement and submitted renewal applications
 - If your certificate expires in January 2020, you must get your continuing education done and submitted asap!
- 18 academic programs and degrees from 14 different educational institutions across the state are approved to offer Full MHRT/C certification
- 18 trainers participated in the inaugural train-the-trainer to teach the nonacademic curriculum for Domain 1
- All 7 remaining Domains are in varying stages of curriculum development



Beginning January 1, 2020 ONLY MHRT/C certificates bearing a valid expiration date will meet requirements to provide MHRT/Community services.

Have you bookmarked the Center for Learning webpage, www.cfl-muskie.org? If so, you'll want to update it as our page is on a new platform!

Have you changed jobs recently? Be sure to let CFL know of any changes to your contact information at: updatemhrtccontactinfo@cfl-muskie.org Also, if you're an employer and want to know if your staff have updated their MHRT/C certificates, send a list of names to Scott Bernier to check the database: sbernier@maine.edu